Friday 2nd November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Today your child has been given their next sharing book. This is a wonderful opportunity to share a story together at home. The adult must read the story to the child and then write a short comment in the reading journal.

Please discuss the story with your child. Below is a list of possible questions:

Can you remember the title of the story?

Who is the Author?

Did you enjoy the story? Why?

Which part of the story was your favourite?

Who was the main character?

Can you describe the characters?

What happened at the end of the story?

Did you like the ending?

Would you recommend this story to a friend?

Books are changed every **Monday, Wednesday and Friday**. Books are only changed if a comment has been written in the journal. Please encourage your child to keep the journal neat and tidy.

Kind regards,

Mrs Sanford and Mr Stringer